
You're Invited to the Annual Gaming 

Competition! 

Dear Students, 

We are excited to announce our Annual Gaming Competition, where you can showcase your 

skills and compete against your fellow classmates! 

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Time: 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Location: School Auditorium 

Join us for a day full of fun, excitement, and gaming challenges. Prizes will be awarded to the 

top players! 

Please RSVP by April 5, 2023, to ensure your spot in this thrilling event. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

The Gaming Club 


